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April 10th, 1928,

Lieut.-General Sir "illlam Furse, 
Director, Imperial Institute, 
South Kensington,
London, S• - , 7#

Dear Sir Tilllam
I am this morning in receipt 

of your circular letter dated Karch 23rd, and 
the Catalogue of Exhibits pertaining to the 
Empire Timber Exhibition, now being given at the 
Imperial Institute.

These exhibitions must serve a very useful purpose. I know you go to a great 
deal of trouble to make them attractive and 
complete and I congratulate you.

Yours faithfully.

Principal•


